
 

 

On Fri, Mar 8, 2019 at 3:56 PM Adam Gogolski <agogolski@sightlinesllc.com> wrote: 

Michael, Anne, and Annie, 

  

Happy Friday to you all!  In prep for our meeting next week I wanted to send over the slides that 

we intend to share with the group.  We’re planning on sharing a lot of information with them, the 

thought being that we can focus on certain elements that they are interested in to discuss and 

leave the others as “background information” for now. 

  

Since we’re not 100% sure what the group will engage with, we wanted to provide more rather 

than less! 

  

If you have any questions, comments, or suggestions that you’d like to make in advance of 

Wednesday’s meeting, please let us know and we’ll be happy to discuss them. 

  

Thank you all and have a great weekend! 

  

Adam Gogolski 

Product Manager 
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